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Summer is upon us as we roll into the upper 80s and 90s in the temperatures and the community pool
usage is up and members are having safe fun and are happy with the various improvements made this
year. It is important to mention that all the enhancements made this year for the community pool have
been purchased with the parking meter money collected this year. As we continue to improve this
community, the board of directors looks forward to make further improvements throughout the com-
munity as 2021 pushes forward.

A few reminders worth mentioning. ..

+ For those lucky members who live near the lake we ask that you keep your driveways and side-
walks are kept clean as Lee’s crossing has several feathered visitors alongside our community
lakes.

+ Trash days have been especially challenging in the community as some residents have opted to
place their trash in the common areas. We ask that each resident be mindful of the trash days.
Please note there are restrictions on the amount and type of trash to be picked up on the specific
day. Ifthe trash was not picked up on that day, it is your responsibility to remove the item not tak-
en by Waste Management and arrange for pick up. For more information please visit the Waste
Management Website at https://swa.org/ or call 561-697-2700.

+ With the Fourth of July Holidays approaching celebrate safely and please remember that Fireworks
are not allowed in Lee’s Crossing.

+ As we have had success with a previous neighborhood Garage Sale our Community Engagement
Committee has initiated another community Garage Sale for 2021! We hope this Garage Sale is go-
ing to be successful as this may set a new annual trend and tradition. The Community Garage Sale
will be on Saturday, July 31, 2021 from 8AM to 2PM

+ Front Lights for the entrance of Lee’s Crossing is entering its final stages as the work will begin
shortly. This project will present two benefits for the community. The first and important benefit
will be safety and the second will be the awesome holiday lighting we will have during the holiday
season.

If any member of the community has questions, concerns, or feedback please contact the Lee’s Cross-
ing Board of Directors at the website and numbers listed in the header.

Any Member of the community that wants to get more involved and is interested in becoming part of
a great Board of Directors team please let us know!

REMINDER: Dumping your yard waste and bulk items on the common areas is strictly
prohibited. Do your part and help us keep our community clean.


http://www.leescrossing.website.org/

LEES CROSSING IS INVITING YOU TO A SCHEDULED ZOOM MEETING.

OCCURRENCE(S)
JAN 06, 2021 06:30 PM
JAN 20, 2021 06:30 PM
FEB 17, 2021 06:30 PM
MAR 17, 2021 06:30 PM
APR 21, 2021 06:30 PM
MAY 19, 2021 06:30 PM
JUN 16, 2021 06:30 PM
JUL 21, 2021 06:30 PM
AUG 18, 2021 06:30 PM
SEP 15, 2021 06:30 PM
OCT 20, 2021 06:30 PM
NOV 17, 2021 06:30 PM
DEC 14, 2021 06:30 PM (ANNUAL MEMBER MEETING)
DEC 15, 2021 06:30 PM
JOIN ZOOM MEETING

DIAL BY YOUR LOCATION
+1 312 626 6799 US (CHICAGO)
+1 929 205 6099 US (NEW YORK)

MEETING ID: 842 2053 9272
PASSCODE: 5801
FIND YOUR LOCAL NUMBER:


https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84220539272?pwd=cjEzUHl2NnVwZWFpb2NzclF3MHlVUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kern5pZExb

